St. Michael's Catholic Primary School Guion Street Liverpool L6 9DU

Tel: 0151 263 8460 Fax: 0151 263 4120

Headteacher Mrs Alyson Rigby

Email <u>michaels-ao@st-michaels.liverpool.sch.uk</u> www.stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk



"With Jesus, we can achieve what we dream and believe"

Important message from Mrs Rigby

Dangerous Parking on West Derby Road outside school

Wednesday 30th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Once again I must insist that our parents and carers DO NOT park on the pavements along West Derby Road outside our school.

This morning there was a significant altercation between several parents and family members over hazardous parking just outside our junior entrance. This incident has been reported to the police.

This incident was distressing and upsetting for all who witnessed it.

If you were a witness to this incident please call police on 101 and report to help the police with the investigation.

Parents and families must conduct themselves appropriately outside school. Unacceptable conduct will not be tolerated and will be reported to the police.

This dangerous parking is a significant safety hazard for our children and families. I have escalated my concerns about this parking to Liverpool City council and requested immediate support with this matter.

Please be considerate to all and do not park in this area. We need all our families to support us with this very important safety issue.

Best wishes

Mrs Alyson Rigby













